
PSTA PUBLIC NOTICE 

NO DISCRIMINATION ON THE BASIS OF DISABILITY 

PSTA does not discriminate on the basis of disability in admission or access to, or treatment or 

employment in, its programs or activities. An individual with a disability may request a 

reasonable modification to a PSTA policy or practice by e-mailing Larry Longenecker, 
Human Resources and Compliance, at llongenecker@psta.net or Christopher Cochran, Senior 

Planner at ccochran@psta.net.  Or by calling PSTA directly at 727-540-1900 x0 (voice/relay).  
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